

Arkansas Department of Health

Full Independent Practice Credentialing Committee 4815 W. Markham St., Slot 75 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72205 Governor Asa Hutchinson Jennifer A. Dillaha, MD, Director Renee Mallory, RN, Interim Secretary of Health

FULL INDEPENDENT PRACTICE CREDENTIALING COMMITTEE November 1, 2022

The meeting of the Full Independent Practice Credentialing Committee was scheduled to meet on November 1, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. A quorum was not present and therefore no meeting was held.

Members present:

Leonie DeClerk, DNP, APRN, Chair Julia Ponder, DNP, APRN, Vice-Chair Darlene Byrd, DNP, APRN Mitzi Scotten, M.D Amy Embry, Executive Director ASMB Sue Tedford, Executive Director ASBN

Also attending this meeting:

David Dawson, Counsel for ASBN Lacie Kirchner, Assistant Attorney General, Counsel for the FIPCC

Leonie DeClerk, Chair

any E. Embry

Amy Embry, Recording Secretary